

NEWSLETTER



Shannon Oaks' Annual Summer Carnival

What a fantastic day we had at the Shannon Oaks
Vancouver Summer Carnival! It was pure joy to see
residents, families, and friends come together and share
a day filled with fun, laughter, and connection. There was
something for everyone to enjoy, from exciting games
and delicious treats to the simple pleasure of being
together. Thank you to our wonderful team and
volunteers. Your enthusiasm truly made the day
memorable. You've reminded us that it's the people and
the cherished moments we share that make our
community one of a kind!











Happy Canada Day!

Shannon Oaks Oak Bay residents proudly donned their red and white for our annual Canada Day parade around the block! The celebration continued in the courtyard with live music, bringing everyone together. It was a day filled with laughter, connection, and heartfelt gratitude for the beautiful country we call home!

Team Appreciation Across Communities

There's a remarkable energy that comes from gathering as a team, and this year's team appreciation events truly showcased that spirit. Across all of our communities, team members came together to share meals, laughter, and heartfelt moments, celebrating the dedication and compassion that drives our work each day. Each celebration had its own unique charm, reflecting the nature and diversity of our communities. Yet one thing remained constant: the amazing people who bring our mission to life by serving residents and their families with excellence, warmth, and care.

















Grandview Towers Summer Picnic

Summer simply isn't summer without a summer picnic, and Grandview Towers knows how to do it right!

Residents, volunteers, and team members came together under sunny skies to create a day that overflowed with fun and laughter. The atmosphere was filled with joy as the smell of freshly grilled hotdogs mingled with the rich, inviting scents of homemade cultural dishes—each one lovingly prepared and proudly shared. Laughter echoed, friendships blossomed, and stories flowed freely from table to table. Residents tapped their toes to lively music, played games, and soaked in the feeling of togetherness.

Be Ready, Stay Safe: Wildfire Season Preparation

Across Canada, we're seeing more frequent weather-related events like heatwaves and wildfires. Being prepared helps everyone feel confident, calm, and ready to respond when needed. Our teams have been actively preparing for the season by reviewing emergency plans and putting measures in place to help keep residents safe during extreme weather. We work closely with our local and regional emergency management teams and partners to be prepared.

There are also a few simple ways residents and families can prepare at home. Build an emergency kit with essentials like water, non-perishable food, medications, a flashlight, first aid supplies, and copies of important documents. Create a communication plan so you know how to reach family members and where to meet if you're separated. Stay informed by following local news or emergency alerts, and take time to review building evacuation procedures if applicable.

For comprehensive tools, including a Wildfire Preparedness Guide and other emergency planning resources, visit <u>Prepared BC</u>. Let's stay safe, informed, and ready — together.







